
Hospital Officer’s Bulletin – February, 2025 

 

As we start a new year, please look into your hearts and consider projects for our 

veterans in the hospital facilities and the homeless veterans that go to these facilities 

looking for support.  

 

Thank you for all that you do and make a veteran smile to day! 

 

Trisha Rosenburg  

Hospital Officer 
 


